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From your Board of Directors    May 30, 2024  

           
Dear Homeowners, 
 
Recently we called for a special meeting of the members to elect new Directors for the remainder of 2024. 
The nomination period closed on May 24th, and we received one nomination. That nomination was for the 
current Board of Directors. Since there were no other nominations, we are hereby cancelling the called 
special meeting of members. Should you have any questions, please reach out to Cristy at Guardian 
Management. 
 
 
  
Graciously, 
 
 
 

Randell J Gartin    S Knowlton 
Alton Johnson  Randell J. Gartin  S. Knowlton   
Director  Director   Director 


